
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
On Proposed Amendment 

To the Town of Amherst Code  
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Amherst Town Council will conduct a public hearing on September 
11, 2019, at 7:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers of the Town Hall at 174 South Main Street, 
Amherst, Virginia.  The subject of the hearing is a proposed amendment to Section 20-75 and 
addition of Section 20-88 of Chapter 20, Article III of the Town Code referring to prohibited 
parking. The purpose of the amendment is an addition of prohibitive parking of commercial 
vehicles as defined and any trailer or semitrailer of any size except for a limited time, and to 
prohibit parking in bicycle lanes.   
 
A copy of the proposed Ordinance Amendment is available for public inspection at 
http://amherstva.gov/, and in the Town Hall during normal working hours.   
 

http://amherstva.gov/wp-content/uploads/general/Section-20-75-Prohibited-Parking-proposed.pdf

